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DRILLING PROGRAMS

Drilling programs at Wandean, 9 km north west of the
Nagambie Mine, and at Longwood, 9 km east of the Nagambie
Mine, were completed yesterday.

20 reverse circulation (RC) holes were drilled at Wandean and
18 Aircore holes were drilled at Longwood.

Assays are pending and results will be announced in January
2013.
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